AMBASSADOR OF TIHE UNITED STATES OIF AMERICA
NEW DELIII

March 28, 2018

Ms. Liron Sissman
Stamford, CT 06903
Dear Ms. Sissman,

Thank you very much for enlarging your original
painting, Late Summer Sail, and lending it to the Art in
Embassies program so that I can exhibit it at my residence in

New Delhi, India. The new painting is truly beautiful.

[ sincerely hope that you can visit New Delhi at some
point in the next couple of years to see it on display.

Thanks again!
Best regards,

Kenneth I. Juster



